
 

We honour and nurture the dignity of each person 

 

Happy Spring!  
The week of May 12 – 18 is National Nursing Week. Special thanks to all our Nursing Staff for their hard work and 
commitment to care of the Elders living in the Home. May 19 is Personal Support Worker (PSW) Day and is an 
opportunity to recognise the invaluable work the PSW staff provide. 

We will celebrate Mother’s Day with a brunch on May 11 and look forward to celebrating Seniors’ Month, as well as Father’s 
Day in June.   
 
There are a number of Home improvement projects being completed over the next several months. These include the 
Recreation Activity Rooms and Nursing Offices, along with painting of various spaces.  
 
I would like to thank the Lodge Auxiliary for their very generous donation toward the purchase of new outdoor dining tables 
and chairs for the pavilion. These items are ordered, and we hope to have them in by the busy summer season. 
 
Finally, I want to welcome everyone that accepted summer staffing positions at The Lodge. These include summer students 
who provide additional support in select departments, as well as vacation relief positions to assist with coverage during the 
summer vacation period. Please give a warm welcome to these new staff when you see them! 
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Questions? Comments? Suggestions? Contact Laura Smits, Confidential Secretary 

 Website:  
www.lambtoncares.ca 

 Contact: 
519-786-2151 ext. 5520 

           Email: 
          laura.smits@county-lambton.on.ca 

“We believe ageing well starts with living well. Excellence in care, respect for individuality, and accountability 
drive us. We provide the highest quality of care while staying deeply connected to our community. Compassion 
and dignity are our lived reality.”  
- Michael Gorgey, General Manager 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

 
Apr 13 Easter Scavenger Hunt  
-Apr 20 
Apr 19 Country Drive (weather permitting) 
Apr 24 Entertainment with The Newtimers 
Apr 29 Entertainment with Blast From The Past 
May 8 Mother’s Day Tea 
May 10 Pub with Bob Barnett 
May 11 Mother’s Day Brunch 

 
May 19 Entertainment with The Newtimers 
May 20 Library Art Program 
May 21 Entertainment with Leavin Tracks 
May 30 Entertainment with Blast From The Past 
Jun 12 Father’s Day BBQ/The Newtimers 
Jun 14  Pub with Bob Barnett 
Jun 17 Library Art Program 
Jun 20 Entertainment with Blast From The Past 
Jun 26 Entertainment with Randy Grey 
 
 

Special Thanks to The Lodge Auxiliary 
The Auxiliary continues to meet the second Wednesday of 
every month at The Lodge. Special events are being 
planned for Mother’s Day and Father’s Day. 
The Tuck Shop is open and staffed by Auxiliary volunteers 
three mornings per week (Monday, Wednesday and Friday 
from 9:30-11:00) for the convenience and benefit of the 
Elders. 
The Auxiliary is grateful to the families who suggest 
memorial donations be made to the NLL Auxiliary in 
memory of loved ones. Donations are greatly appreciated, 
with tax receipts being issued for these contributions. The 
donations enable us to carry on with our goal of helping to 
improve the quality of life for the Elders living at The 
Lodge. 
Currently, new members are needed. Please contact an 
Auxiliary member or Amanda Giorgini, Volunteer 
Coordinator at ext. 5518 if you are interested in joining. 

Infection Prevention and Control  
 Hand hygiene remains our best defence for 

reducing transmission of illness, please clean your 
hands upon entry to The Lodge and frequently 
throughout your visit, using either the alcohol-
based hand rub or soap and water. 

 Please self-screen prior to coming to The Lodge for 
any new/worsening signs/symptoms of infection 
(this includes fever, sore throat, cough, runny 
nose, congestion, headache) and reschedule your 
visit if you are unwell. 

 Please remember to sign in and out of Accushield 
at each visit. 


